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CANCELLATION OF TENDER 

 

Tender called by Special Technology Zones Authority with T# 32-21/22 advertised on PPRA, National 

newspapers Exp. Tribune (C), Daily Khabrain (C), Haal (QTA), Sahil (QTA) as well as STZA Website 

on dated 31st March,2022 for RFP FOR PURCHASE OF RACK & MOUNTABLE SERVERS, 

VMWARE, AND MICROSOFT WINDOWS SERVER for STZA has been cancelled due to 

unavoidable circumstances. 

 

 

Procurement STZA 

procurement@stza.gov.pk 

Phone No. 051-8955000 

Special Technology Zones Authority Islamabad 

16th Floor, New State Life Tower, Plot # 6, Jinnah Avenue Islamabad. 
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